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HAPPY ANNIVERSARY... to the SustainVU newsletter, that is!
It's hard to believe that this edition marks the 5™ anniversary of

our sustainability newsletter. We had a few early attempts in
2007/2008 but began our monthly newsletter in this format 5
academic years ago! What a great 5 years it has been! We
hope you have enjoyed it as much as we have. To mark this
momentous occasion, we have included information below

about our new SustainVVU Newsletter Archive as well as a

summary of major accomplishments from the past 5 years. And

boy have there been some exciting ones! We are also excited
that our students will begin moving back to campus this month,
and game day recycling will gear up again for the first game of
the season on August 29! As always, additional information is
available on the SustainVU website and Facebook page. Have

an awesome August, and here’s to many more years ahead for
the SustainVU newsletter!

Andrea George, Director

Sustainability and Environmental Management Office,
Vanderbilt University

(615) 322-4551 | e-mail | Web site
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Vanderbilt achieves significant sustainability
improvements over the past five years

To celebrate the 5" anniversary of both the SustainvVU
newsletter and the Sustainability and Environmental
Management Office, we wanted to highlight just a few of the
exciting improvements that have occurred on our campus in the
past five years. More are available here.

= One of only 21 universities nationwide named to the
2013 Princeton Review Green College Honor Roll and
is included in the 2013 “Guide to 322 Green Colleges”;

=  Received an “A” rating in environmental and social
intent and transparency from the Roberts
Environmental Center;

=  Allotted $29 million over three years to convert the VU
power plant to all natural gas fuel, eliminating coal use
on campus by 2015;

= Certified 14 projects under the environmental
requirements of Leadership in Energy and
Environmental Design (LEED) program;

=  Reduced overall greenhouse gas emissions by 12%
from 2008 and by over 20% per square foot, staff and
student;

= Increased recycling by 60% from 2011 to 2012 to 5
million pounds of cardboard, paper, plastic, aluminum
and scrap metal, 75 tons of computers, and 41,000
fluorescent light bulbs annually;

= Saw Vanderbilt Printing Services achieve Forest
Stewardship Council (FSC) Chain-of-Custody
certification in 2012;

= Converted 1,100 gallons of used cooking oil to 850
gallons of biodiesel annually;

=  Composted 9,000 cubic feet of landscaping and leaf
waste annually which is reused as mulch;

= Retrofitted 3,500 bathroom fixtures to conserve over
50 million gallons of water annually, reducing VU’s
water consumption by 40%;

= Involved over 300 members of the Vanderbilt
community in the development of Vanderbilt's
Environmental Commitment Statement, released April
22, 2009;

=  Organized 37 student volunteers each year to serve as
Eco-Dore peer environmental educators for
undergraduate residential students; and

= Won the 2009 Governor’s Environmental Stewardship
Award for Green Building, the 2008 Award for
Environmental Education, and the 2006 Award for
Excellence in Pollution Prevention.

SustainVU Newsletter Archive now available

Did you just sign up for the SustainVU
Newsletter? Are you upset that you missed a
month? Don’t worry! All past issues of the

SustainVU newsletter are now available on the
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SustainVU website. Check them out for great stories and ideas

on how to be more sustainable in your work and daily life.

Grad student wins first place in DOE fuel cycle
research competition

Lyndsey Morgan Fyffe, a doctoral student in environmental
engineering at Vanderbilt, has been awarded a
first place prize in the U.S. Department of
Energy’s Innovations in Fuel Cycle Research
Awards competition.

Fyffe’s research focus is safety and

performance measures for nuclear chemical
processing facilities. Her faculty co-advisers are James H.
Clarke, professor of the practice of civil and environmental
engineering, and director of graduate studies in environmental
engineering and Steven Krahn, professor of the practice of

nuclear environmental engineering. Read more here.

Krahn receives U.S. academy’s environmental
engineering certification

Steven L. Krahn, professor of the practice of
nuclear environmental engineering, has been
accepted by eminence into the American
Academy of Environmental Engineers and
Scientists as a Board Certified Environmental

Engineering Member in the specialty practice

of hazardous waste management.

Krahn performs research in the technologies associated with
the materials processing and risk assessment associated with
the nuclear fuel cycle, and he actively participates in the
Consortium for Risk Evaluation and Stakeholder Participation
(CRESP), an engineering research center at Vanderbilt that
works to advance cost-effective cleanup of the nation’s nuclear
weapons production waste sites and test facilities. Read more

here.

MTA offers special Music City Star train tickets to
Wilson County Fair August 17-24

The Music City Star will provide train service to the Wilson
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County Fair on Saturday, August 17th
and Saturday, August 24th. Tickets are

available for purchase online at




www.ticketsnashville.com and www.WilsonCountyFair.net with

a credit card. Tickets will be on sale until 48 hours prior to
departure or until they are sold out, whichever comes first.
Read more here.

MTA expands bus services for
Nashville/Murfreesboro and Nashville/Clarksville
routes

The Nashville MTA has added a Bus 1 P.

Rapid Transit lite (BRT lite) bus service ‘ Naslsille
on Murfreesboro Pike to help expedite MTA

travel on this busy route. Additionally,
more trips and a new stop have been added to the RTA

Clarkesville Express bus service. Additional information can be

found at the MTA homepage. To find more options for
sustainable transportation, visit SustainVU’s transportation

page.

VU Power Plant to Convert to All Natural Gas — FAQs
available

Have questions about the VU Power Plant conversion to all
natural gas? Visit SustainVVU to read
FAQs about the conversion and stay up-
to-date with the construction progress!

The conversion will replace the coal-fired
boilers with natural gas boilers while retaining the same power
generation capacity over the next three years.
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For more information on any of these stories, events and more,
visit the SustainVU website at www.vanderbilt.edu/sustainvu or

contact the Sustainability and Environmental Management
Office at sustainvu@vanderbilt.edu or (615) 322-2057.







